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Place2Be Coffee Morning

All parents and carers are warmly invited to attend an informal coffee morning in school:

Wednesday 19th October 2016
from 9am
Jason Ward from Place2Be will be attending the coffee morning, as will Mrs Gough (SENCO).

This is an informal drop-in coffee morning, open to all.  Please call in, even if it’s just for five minutes – all welcome, just turn up at the office.


